
Subject: FW: Hello from Laurie
From: Laurie Goldman
Date: 10/23/2015 05:20 PM
To: "Malick, Mike" <Mike.Malick@marcusmillichap.com>

J

 

From: Joseph Varet [mailto:jvaret@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 4:45 PM
To: Laurie Goldman
Subject: Re: Hello from Laurie

 

Likewise Laurie, and I look forward to learning more about Hollywood
Central Park, it sounds wonderful!

 

best, Joseph

 

 

VARIOUS SMALL FIRES

WWW.VSF.LA

 

 

 

 

On Fri, Oct 23, 2015 at 11:33 AM Laurie Goldman
<laurielgoldman@earthlink.net> wrote:

 Hi Joseph,

  

 Just wanted to say thanks for giving me/us the opportunity to
get to know each other better….I enjoyed our chat!

  

 Hugs,

 Laurie
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 Laurie L. Goldman, Executive Director/Founding President

 1680 North Vine Street, Suite 1000

 Hollywood, CA  90028

 (T) 310.274.8682 (F) 310.274.8627

 (E)  laurie.goldman@hfcp.org <mailto:laurie.goldman@hfcp.org>
or laurielgoldman@earthlink.net <mailto:laurielgoldman@earthlink.net> 

 http://hollywoodcentralpark.org
<http://hollywoodcentralpark.org/>   



 Facebook
<https://www.facebook.com/pages/Friends-of-the-Hollywood-Central-Park/13
5914849763608>  Twitter <https://twitter.com/HwoodCapPark> 

 Save the Date – January 7, 2016:  For the Love of Hollywood
Gala! 
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